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9 September 2019 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Roald Dahl Day – Friday 13th September 2019 
 
I apologise for the short notice, but am writing to let you know that this Friday (13th September) is 
Roald Dahl day. Schools around the country are taking part in a Dahlicious Day where children 
can come into school dressed up as their favourite Roald Dahl character.  If they do not wish to 
dress up, they can come into school dressed in non-uniform. We would also like children to bring 
in their favourite book by Roald Dhal. Our teachers have lots of fun activities to do on Friday to 
celebrate one of the nation’s favourite authors. 
 
Within our school we enjoy celebrating a range of different authors and strive to instil a love of 
reading in our children and hope that this celebration will encourage children to explore the work of 
Roald Dahl. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
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